
 Office bearers for 2011 - 2012
President Margo Nicoll 7 Beechgrove 

Rise, Cupar
01334 657 807
iw.margojnicoll@btinternet.com

Vice-President Chris 
Dickinson

Heathersett, Pitlair 
Park, Bow of Fife 

01337 831 008

Secretary–Club Olive Nicoll 11 Dura View, 
Pitscottie

01334 828 687
bill.nicoll@btinternet.com

Secretary-Minute June 
McLaren

24 Watts Gardens, 
Cupar

01334 654 877

Secretary–
Speaker

Eleanor 
Barbour

53 Edenbank 
Road, Cupar

01334 654 543

Treasurer Elinor Ritchie 12 Front Lebanon, 
Cupar

01334 655 711

Overseas Service 
Organiser

Rosemary 
Wotherspoon

12 Cherry Lane 
Cupar

01334 650 710

Club 
Correspondent

Carole Pirie Rowanbrae, 
7 Drumwell, 
Cuparmuir

01334 653 434

Community 
Service Convenor

Chris 
Dickinson

Heathersett, Pitlair 
Park, Bow of Fife, 

01337 831 008

Flowers and cards Immediate Past President: Pat Robb
Entertainments Convenor Sheila Banks
Grace, Vote of Thanks Ellen Stephen
Apologies Olive Nicoll bill.nicoll@btinternet.com

Contact for News letter: Carole Pirie: email: carole@agpirie.plus.com
Website: www.rotarycupar.org/inwheel.htm

Members Coffee Mornings 
2 May 2012 Janice Duncan 6 June 2012 Margo Nicoll
4 July 2012 Strawberry Tea Chris Dickinson

Please note: Coffee morning tickets will cost £1 and the Book Exchange 
will cost 50p per book. Recipes also cost 50p.
Please check venue before going in case of changes!

APOLOGIES
Please let Olive have any apologies, either by e-mail 
bill.nicoll@btinternet.com or telephone 01334 828687 by Sunday 22nd 

April 2012. 

Inner Wheel Club of Cupar

Session 2011 - 2012

April News

Hello Ladies

What a fantastic result from our annual Charity Coffee Morning! A big 
“Thank You” to all who helped in any way - being there on the day and/or 
donating to the various stalls. Thanks also to Chris and Rosemary for co-
ordinating the event. We had an Inner Wheel member from Dunfermline, 
Jennifer Grieve in for coffee with her husband. Jennifer had spotted our 
notice outside the Corn Exchange while passing through Cupar!
The day after the coffee morning, I flew out to Basel to join my husband, 
Elinor Ritchie, and various other Scotland supporters to watch the Men’s 
World Curling Championship. The curling was superb and the Scottish rink 
was narrowly beaten in the final after an extra end by Canada. They did 
very well to bring home a Silver Medal.
There was a large contingent of Inner Wheel Ladies at Edinburgh Airport, 
including our District Chairman, Sandra, heading for Conference in 
Bournemouth. They all looked as if they were determined to have a good 
time!
Last month’s speaker Lynn Stewart from MGA was grateful for the chance 
to bring the illness to our attention and very pleased indeed to receive our 
cheque for £100.
This month’s speaker has a very different subject – Chocolate!! I am 
looking forward to his demonstration after just celebrating Easter and of 
course indulging in Chocolate Eggs. The Chocolate shops in Basel were a 
sight to behold!
Thanks go to Rosemary for hosting last week’s coffee morning. 
Unfortunately I was away so had to miss it.
I look forward to seeing you on the 27th.

Yours in friendship,

Margo
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Invitations from other clubs: 

Inner Wheel Club of St Andrews- Birthday Tea, Wednesday 27th June 
2012 at 2pm. Cost £10.

District Events:

District AGM- Wednesday 13th June 2012 Lochardil House Hotel 
Inverness. Cost£14.50
Tea/coffee on arrival, two course lunch with coffee.

Olive

OVERSEAS SERVICE

Rosemary left her report before going on holiday.
My ISP has upgraded and changed my email format – and in the process 
of filing from it I have ‘lost’ the OSO report – I am sure it will turn up when I 
least expect it!!
The gist of the report is:– 
Rosemary expressed hers and Chris’s thanks for the superb effort at our 
annual coffee morning – and was pleased our charities would benefit from 
the excellent proceeds – in excess of £1400.
There are still a few items to be received from people who pledged goods 
for the Buckets of Love. If possible could they come to the April meeting 
as Rosemary is delivering them to Blythswood this month.
With thanks
Carole  - for Rosemary

ENTERTAINMENTS

Back Stage Tour, Edinburgh Festival Theatre
  
The preferred date for above event is Saturday 9th June.  If anyone else 
would like to join the group then please get in touch with me.
There should be no problem if you wish to take anyone with you.
 
Sheila 

MENU FOR   APRIL MEETING  

 Deep fried Scampi tails in a natural crumb served with lemon & tartare 
sauce

 Grilled Gammon Steak with potato cake & caramelised pineapple
 Clubhouse cold cuts, mixed salad, potato salad and all the trimmings

   
THANK YOU - (COMMUNITY SERVICE)

Tremendous effort by one and all.

Happy faces, friendly people.

An amazing ‘A’ team of ladies.

No complaints yet!

Key annual Inner Wheel event.

You all did your very best.

Others before self.

Until next year, girls…….

A very grateful Chris !

The Ladies at the Raffle Stall awaiting the crowds!


